
Order Your
Poinsettias

Christmas is just around the corner. We will be
decorating the church again this year with poinsettias.
If you would like to purchase a plant or plants to help
beautify the chancel for our Christmas services, please
mark and return the form below to the church office

with your payment no later than Monday, December 12th. If you have any
questions, call the church office at 932-0312.

Please choose one of the following:

        I will pick up my poinsettia(s) after the 10:00 am Christmas Day
service on Sunday, December 25th.

        I will pick up my poinsettia(s) at 9:00 am on Tuesday, December 27th

in Fellowship Hall.

           Please deliver my poinsettia(s)  to a shut-in.

Qty.                      poinsettia(s) at $14.75 each.

Given by:_____________________________________________________

In Memory of: ________________________________________________

Phone:     _____________________________________________________


